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12 January 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
YEAR 11 REVISION EVENING – THURSDAY 26 JANUARY 2023 
 
I am writing following the assembly that I have held with Year 11 about the forthcoming Year 11 Revision 
Evening on Thursday 26 January 2023.  The evening is for all students in the year group to attend, along 
with their parents / carers.  The Revision Evening will take place in the Sixth Form Centre and will run from 
5.00 pm – 6.30 pm. 
 
The purpose of the evening is to provide students and parents / carers with all the support they need, in 
order to best prepare for the summer exams and coursework deadlines.  Subjects will be giving exam tips, 
revision guidance and coursework support, specific to their discipline.  There will be ten minute talks from 
English, Maths and Science at 5.00 pm, 5.30 pm and 6.00 pm, with a chance for some Q&A afterwards.  All 
other subjects will also be present on the evening to talk to you and answer any questions.  We will have a 
careers stand, a South Dartmoor Sixth Form stand, and also a stand allowing you to order revision guides 
for each subject.  The evening is the perfect opportunity to find out how to best support your child over the 
coming months.  Students are set to start their next round of mock exams soon after the Revision Evening, 
and so it would be fantastic to see all of you there. Light refreshments will be provided. 
 
The vast majority of students will be staying after school, rather than going home first.  In support of this, 
we are putting on several different revision workshops for students to attend as they wish.  These will run 
from 3.30 pm – 4.30 pm.  We will then provide all students who have stayed with pizza and a ‘goodie’ bag 
just prior to the start of the Revision Evening.  Students are welcome to bring clothes to change into, should 
they wish.  It would be wonderful if you could then join your child at 5.00 pm in the Sixth Form Centre. 
 
If you have any questions about the evening, please contact Nathan Cox, Director of KS4, at 
ncox@southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 26 January 2023 at 5.00 pm for the Year 11 Revision Evening. 
 
Kind regards 
 

N Cox 
 
Nathan Cox 
Director of KS4 
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